
Retirement Party 

Sep 07, 2016 

 

Hello all, 

Just a note to let you know that the Town of Sevastopol will be hosting a retirement party for our 

former Clerk-Treasurer Linda Wait.  Linda had been with the town for 15 years and played a key role 

in helping us address the daily needs of our townspeople.  Join us on Wednesday night Sept 

21st  from 5- 8 PM and wish her a fond farewell.  There will be food and beverages.  

There will be a formal announcement in the newspaper as we get closer to the date.  Please plan 

now to stop and spend a few minutes congratulating her on her years of service to the community. 

  

Dan Woelfel 

Sevastopol Town Supervisor 

 


